
September 20, 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 

It’s hard to believe that the end of September is already here.  We have had a great start to the school year and we 

are gearing up for October.   

 

The last week of September is LEGACY Spirit Week (September 26-30).   

Monday – P.J. Day 

Tuesday – Class Color Day 

 Freshmen – Green 

 Sophomores – Purple 

 Juniors – Red 

 Seniors – Blue 

Wednesday – Tie Dye Day 

Thursday – Pink Out Day 

Friday – Hartland Spirit Day 

 

The Hartland High School Homecoming Game is September 30 and the Homecoming Dance is Saturday, 

October 1 from 7:00pm to 10:00pm.  Tickets for the dance are on sale in the LEGACY office through September 

30.  The cost is $15.00.   

 

Mrs. Silver and Mrs. Banks, from our Career Office, have been meeting with Juniors and Seniors regarding the Dale 

Carnegie class.  Dale Carnegie will be held on Tuesdays during 3
rd

 and 4
th

 hours beginning on October 4. 

 

Student Count is Wednesday, October 5.  Please try not to schedule any outside appointments during the school 

day. 

 

We have a fieldtrip to Kensington Metropark scheduled for Thursday, October 6.  There are several team 

building activities planned.  Lunch will be provided.  Please remember to dress for the weather.  As a reminder, 

parents signed a blanket fieldtrip permission form when they enrolled their student.  

 

Another fieldtrip is planned for Friday, October 7 with a small group of students.  These students will receive 

information from Mrs. Sahouri. 

 

Parents, please remember to call the absence line, 810-626-2104, if your student will be absent or if your student 

needs to leave school early.  You can also send in a note with your student.   

 

Our Technology department recently sent out an e-mail regarding the roll-out of our Parent Text-Messaging 

Initiative.  Here is the link again with the information on how to update your information through the Parent Portal if 

you wish to receive text messaging. 

 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lNRKfOiNYiRtzWy1dw2QZ1M-6xELz-ZagZmOAMijy4g/edit?usp=sharing 
 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

 

Legacy Staff 

810-626-2104 
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